
Date:  10 March 2016 

From:  Steve Crocker 

To:  Thomas Rickert, Leon Sanchez, Mathieu Weill, CCWG ACCT list 

Original email:  http://mm.icann.org/pipermail/accountability-cross-community/2016-

March/011706.html 

 

 

Thomas, León and Mathieu, 

 

Thanks very much for transmitting this proposal.  I have forwarded it to the rest of the 

Board.  We will process it later today at the public board meeting. 

 

We will say thanks several more times, but we’ll start now: Thank you and everyone on the 

CCWG and all of the people who worked on this.  This is a very good day. 

 

Steve 
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